
   

   
 

   
 

 
 

 
AUSTIN-TRAVIS COUNTY EMS DEPARTMENT 

 
M E M O R A N D U M 

 

 

TO:   Mayor and Council Members 
 
FROM:  Jasper Brown, Interim Chief  

Austin-Travis County EMS Department  
    
DATE:   February 1, 2022 
 
SUBJECT: Staff Response to Resolution No. 20210729-174 
___________________________________________________________________________ 
 
On July 29, 2021, Council passed Resolution No. 20210729-174 directing staff to approve a 
resolution expressing support for Travis County's efforts to study the opportunities for creating 
a mental health diversion pilot program in collaboration with the Austin-Travis County 
Sobering Center.  
 
This memo is to confirm that staff from Austin-Travis County EMS, Austin Public Health and 
Austin Police Department serve as ex-officio representatives on the Board of Directors for the 
Sobering Center, thereby fulfilling the requirements of this directive. This item is now 
completed. Please contact Jasper Brown, Interim Chief if you have further questions. 
 
Thank you.  
 
 
CC:  Spencer Cronk, City Manager 

Rey Arellano, Assistant City Manager 
 


